
 

                                     

 

Memo  
To: Mayor and Hayden City Council 

From: Alan Soderling, P.E., Public Works Director 

Date: 4-4-2024 

Agenda Item: Hayden Meadows Elementary Route Project – Property Use Agreement with Robert W. and 
Kathryn C. Bolam 

Agenda Item Location 
Consent Calendar 

 
Recommended Action or Motion 
City Staff recommends the approval and authorization of the Mayor to sign the Property Use 
Agreement with Robert and Kathryn Bolam for the Hayden Meadows Elementary Route Project.  
 
Summary 
The Hayden Meadows Elementary Pedestrian Route has been a high priority pedestrian safety project 
for many years. This project is identified in both the City’s Transportation Plan and the KMPO Non-
Motorized plan.  The City had applied for funding several times before being awarded Child PED Safety 
funds through LHTAC earlier this year. This Property Use Agreement is with Robert W. and Kathryn C. 
Bolam for the property at parcel number H-3300-001-025-0 in Hayden, Idaho. This easement is 
necessary for construction of the pedestrian project.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
This agreement is only to allow temporary access to construct the project. There is no cost attached 
with this agreement, therefore, there is no fiscal impact for this agreement.  
 
Budget Funding Source / Transfer Request 
Not Applicable for this agreement 
 
Attachment   
Property Use Agreement with Robert W. and Kathryn C. Bolam for the Hayden Meadows Elementary 
Route Project.              




